
The website of the Project ROBOTS 

On 20 of December 2017, we created the website of the project Robots. 

The link is https://robotsbologna.wordpress.com/ 

 

 

 

It is visited 

also by the 

students 

of our 

school 

“Aldini 

Valeriani “ 

in Bologna 

who 

partecipat

e to this 

project. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the website 

of our scool 

(www.iav.it ) 

there is a 

page with the 

presentation 

of the project. 

It contains the 

link of our 

website. 

 

https://robotsbologna.wordpress.com/
http://www.iav.it/

